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Royal British Legion – Poppies for Remembrance Day (Friday 11th November) 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As I am sure you are aware, Friday 11th November is Remembrance Day.  Here in school next 

week, we will be marking Remembrance Day and helping to raise money for the Royal British 

Legion by collecting donations for poppies as part of the ‘Poppy Appeal’. 

 

Poppies will be brought round to all classes on Monday (7th), Tuesday (8th), Wednesday (9th) and 

Thursday (10th) next week for children to donate and collect a poppy if they wish to.   

 

If you would like you child to make a donation and receive a poppy, please send them in to 

school one day next week with the donation in a marked envelope.  Poppies will be brought 

round to each class by our Year Six children and there will be plenty to go around so no one 

should be disappointed. 

 

We will also be holding a minute silence on Friday 11th November at 11:00am to mark 

Remembrance Day itself. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr. Henson 

 

 


